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Ref: Key Stage One Church Performance 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
At Hurst Hill, we listen to the opinions of parents and carers. We reflect on decisions made 
and strive to ensure that all planned events are in the best interest for all.  
 
Having listened to feedback and questions from key stage one and EYFS parents, we have 
reconsidered the annual church service for KS1 pupils and I have decided that it will not go 
ahead.  
 
The reasons behind this decision are based on this year’s changes to the Nativity 
performances. For the first time, KS1 are joining EYFS in the Nativity and they will be 
performing this three times: once to the whole school and residents from local care homes, 
then twice more for the two separate parent sittings. 
 
I feel it would be too much for KS1 pupils to perform it for a fourth time, as the church 
performance would merely be the same songs as in the Nativity. I also agree that it is unfair 
to expect parents to take time out of work for an additional event, which would feature the 
same songs.  
 
I’m sure you will agree that this decision takes into account both pupil’s and parent’s best 
interests. If you have any additional questions, please come and see me on the door. 
 
Please note - the Key stage two service will go ahead as planned.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs C Johnson 
Head of School 
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